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Cold weather has returned so the Hyatt cooks and crew served us a hot, delicious 

meal.  Dining on meatloaf, corn, roasted potatoes, chicken noodle soup, salad, 

rolls, and caramel cheesecake were Ann, Pat, Shane, Shane’s guest Joel McKeefry, 

Anne, Rick, and Bob. 

 

Rick started the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance and Pat gave the prayer.  

We sang the Packer Fight Song (hoping their win streak would continue) and 

Happy Birthday to Ann (and you too, Maria).  Rookie President Rick forgot to 

collect Happy Dollars. 

 

We had an informal, but enjoyable, program that included a report from Shane and 

Joel on exciting times at Discover Green Bay (the draft is just slightly over four 

months away) and an update from Anne on our next club meeting, which will be 

held at Nicolet School.  Rick shared good news received earlier today from 

Kiwanis International.  The K-Kids Club at the Milwaukee Academy of Science is 

now an official member of the Kiwanis family! 

 

Rick met with Hyatt Regency staff after lunch to set up our 2025 club meeting 

schedule.  We’ll have a printout of those dates for you next month.  Pat also has a 

newly updated club roster.  Those will be passed out next month too. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

Next club meeting - please note that this is a special event! 

 

Monday, December 16 at Nicolet School.  We’ll be having lunch with the third-

grade teachers and cake with the kids when they come in from recess.  We are to 

arrive at the school at 12:10.  Anne will be bringing subs, chips, and water.  

Thanks, Anne, for making the arrangements! 

 

Our first meeting of 2025 will be on Monday, January 6 at the Hyatt Regency.  Our 

guest speakers that day will be from the House of Hope (one of our holiday giving 

recipients). 

 

By: Rick Satterlee 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


